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INTERCOM

Human rights leader Coretta Scott King will
be presented at 8 p.m. Tuesday, Nov. 10in the 1992-93 King to speak
Distinguished Lecture Series. To accommodate the : .
demand for tickets, the lecture is being moved to in lecture series
Caldwell Auditorium.

Complimentary tickets for faculty are available
from each dean’s office; staff tickets may be picked
up in the News and Information Office, ADM 221.

Mrs. King is founding president and chief
executive officer of the Martin Luther King Jr. Center
for Nonviolent Social Change in Atlanta, Ga.

Established as a memorial to her late husband,
the center serves as a focal point for continuing the
nonviolent campaign for social, political and
economic justice throughout the world.

Under Mrs. King's direct leadership. the
center promotes the concept of nonviolence through
seminars, workshops and conferences for teachers,
community leaders, administrators and others who
influence young people.

Mrs. King is co-founder of the National Black
Leadership Forum and a leading spokesperson for
minorities on a wide range of issues. Her book, My Life
with Martin Luther King Jr., was a major best-seller and
has been translated into 16 languages.

She is a graduate of Antioch College and
the New England Conservatory of Music, and holds November 9,1992
numerous honorary degrees. x Vol. 20, No. 1




in the
spotlight . . .

Dr. Olga Fischer, associate professor of education, and

Dr. Joanna Martin and Dr. Chester Fischer, professors of
education, have had “The Daily Newspaper: An Invaluable

Resource for Language Arts Learning in the ‘90s” accepted
for publication in English in Texas.

Dr. Brenda Gilliam, associate professor of special
education and Dr. Beth Fouse, assistant professor of
special education, co-presented “Conflict Resolution” at
the Council for Exceptional Children (CEC) annuai
conference in Baltimore.

Dr. Barbara Lane Hart, associate professor of criminal
justice, served as chair of the selection committee for the

new federal public defender for the Fifth Judicial Circuit,
Eastern District of Texas.

Dr. James Koukl, director of clinical laboratory sciences,
and Suzanne Heiger Pundt, assistant director of clinical
laboratory sciences, are co-authors of a chapter, *Non-

specific Factors of Immunity,” in Immunological Obstetrics,
published by W.W. Norton & Company.

Karen S. Lee, senior lecturer in accounting, participated in
a Community College Accounting Educators Workshop,

sponsored by Texas Tech University’s Center for Professional
Development, Oct. 16-17 in Dallas. She presented a 90-
minute program on latest developments in tax law and
participated in a panel discussion.

Dr. Allen Martin, professor of sociolocgy, presented
“Clarifying the Role of Social Capital in Ethnic Entreprenuer-

ship,” af the American Sociological Association meeting in
Pittsburgh.

Dr. Mac Moseley, dean, School of Education and
Psychology, presented a paper, “About Face: New

Direction for Teacher Education,” atthe Texas Council for
Exceptional Children annual convention in Ausfin.



Dr. Marian Rowe, associate professor of nursing, has been
appointed by Gov. Ann Richards to a five-year term on the

Texas Council on Alzheimer’s Disease and Related Disorders.

Zola Walker, coordinator of continuing education, has
been selected as a member of Leadership Tyler, Class VII.

(personnel update V)

NEW EMPLOYEES

Loma Pierce Jeffrey Hill Stephanie Harding
Mail Clerk | Groundskeeper | Recorder |

PHY 121, ext. 7086 PHY, ext. 7291 ADM 209, ext. 7202
Effective 9/10/92 Effective 10-1-92 Effective 10-15-92
Lois Bowie Leann Gilley Melinda McMillan
Senior Office Assistant Data Systems Recorder |

ADM 210, ext. 7147 Coordinator ADM 209 ext. 7202
Effective 9/14/92 BUS 205, ext. 7371 Effective 10-20-92

Effective 10-1-92

SERVICE RECOGNITION

Dr. Allen Martin, professor of sociology, celebrated 15 years of continuous service
at the university Aug. 24. Celebrating 10 years of continuous service are James
Anderson, building services supervisor, Sept. 8; and Vickie Greer, administrative
clerk, Sept. 20. Recognized for five years of continuous service Sept. 20 is Jacqueline

Maxfield, secretary |, School of Liberal Arts.

THANKSGIVING HOLIDAYS
University offices will be closed Thursday and Friday, Nov. 26 - 27, for Thanksgiving.

HEALTH INSURANCE QUESTIONNAIRE

Reminder: Please complete your health insurance questionnaire in the UT System
Employee Health Plan Newsletter and send to the Personnel Office, ADM 108. by Nov. 13.
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Two plays in "The Norman Conquests® Trilogy.
Repertory Theatre Alan Ayckbourn’s commentary on married life, will be
features trilogy presented this month in UT Tyler’s Repertory Theatre.
“Living Together” is scheduled Nov. 12 - 14.
*Round and Round the Garden” completes the fall
semester productions Nov. 19 - 21. Complimentary
tickets may be reserved by calling ext. 7253.

Dr. James A. Hatfield, associate professor

Hatfield receives and director of theatre, has been awarded a
Kennedy Center national scholarship from the Kennedy Centerin
directing award Washington, D.C. Bl .

The award allows Hatfield to participate in a
symposium of theatre artists and educators during the
center’s American College Theatre Festival (ACTF) in
April 1993. Hatfield was one of approximately 20
theatre educators given the award for directing: a
total of 100 scholarships were given in the competition.

The Office of Continuing Education seeks
Continuing Education instructors for the spring semester. As instructors of non-
seeks instructors credit courses, faculty and staff provide a service to
the community, earn additional compensation and
meet non-traditional students. For more information
call ext. 7147.

INTERCOM is published every other Monday (excluding holidays) during fall and spring semesters,
and once monthly during summer sessions, for UT Tyler faculty and staff. Deadline for written material
is noon Wednesday in the News and Information Office, ADM 221.
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